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 The DHS and DMS Science Olympiad teams earned high honors at the District Competition held in 

March. Our middle school team earned Fourth Place and will now move on to the State Competition. 

Thank you to Patricia Schriner, Adam Jorgensen and Jerrod Braman for all of their hard work. 

 

 Dansville had three students earn scholarships for their outstanding work at the Wilson Talent Center: 

Josh Weldon- welding; Cloe’ Neal- cosmetology; and Olivia Grice – Law Enforcement. 

 

 Dansville’s FFA students participated in Project R.E.D. at the Ingham County Fairgrounds, where more 

than 700 third graders visited to learn about agriculture and farming. 

 

 Two students from the Dansville High School Band participated in the MSBOA State Solo and 

Ensemble Festival. Tyler Sutfin performed a trumpet solo and Ed Hahn performed a trombone solo. 

Both students also had to play various scales and sight-read new music as a part of their event. 

 

 The high school FFA officers (Sybella Leverton, Megan Sorenson, Olivia Calderone, Madison Sorenson 

and Anna Moser) attended a three-day Regional FFA leadership and skills camp. 

 

 Juniors Mike Malthaner and Bethany Wilkins were selected to serve as delegates at the State FFA 

Convention because of their outstanding leadership and service to the Dansville chapter. 

 

 DHS and DMS science teachers continued to work with Rob Stephenson (ISD science consultant) on the 

new science standards adopted this year. 

 

 
 

 

 


